
From: jamesmeaney@lowerchurchillproject.ca
To: Manzer, Alison
Subject: Nik
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 10:52:52 AM

‎Do you know if he gave notice to MWH last week and if so, whether they accepted his offer
to continue on as IE on contract basis? He didn't mention anything to me yesterday and I didn't
want to bring it up as wasn't sure if broader Canada team were aware of the situation.

 

 

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
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